
Allergy Testing Result Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Administrator's Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Dear [School Administrator's Name], 

This letter is to inform you of the allergy testing results for [Student's Name], who is enrolled in 

[Grade/Class Name] at [School Name]. The testing was conducted on [Date of Testing]. 

Test Results: 

• Allergen: [Allergen Name] - Result: [Positive/Negative] 

• Allergen: [Allergen Name] - Result: [Positive/Negative] 

• Allergen: [Allergen Name] - Result: [Positive/Negative] 

Based on the results, it is important that [Student's Name] avoids exposure to the identified 

allergens to ensure their safety and well-being at school. 

Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] if you have any 

questions or need further information. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Organization/Practice Name] 


